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                   22 April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Boost and Secure programme for Year 11 
students will be resuming this week. Please find the schedule for the sessions below: 

 

Maths Boost: Tuesday 

 

English Boost: Wednesday 

 

Bespoke Boost: Thursday 

 

Please note that attendance at all sessions is compulsory for all students. These 
sessions are an essential part of the academic support we provide to help our 
students succeed in their GCSEs. 

 

However, we would like to inform you that this week only, the Bespoke Support 
session on Thursday will be cancelled due to the Year 8 Partnership Evening. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing your child engage fully 
in these valuable sessions. 

 

Saturday tuition sessions will also resume this week (Saturday 26 April). 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 11 Team 

                        

 

      


